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Measure Description: 
Directs district school boards, public libraries and tribal libraries to adopt policies related to use of school 
facilities and library facilities by private tutors.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Cities, Department of Education, Oregon State Library, School Districts 
  
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee 
on Education to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means. The bill directs district school boards, public  
libraries and tribal libraries to adopt policies related to use of school facilities and library facilities by  
private tutors. The bill establishes a new fee for the Oregon Department of Education of $5.00 for 
Oregon criminal records checks, using the Law Enforcement Data System, of private tutors. The 
Legislative Fiscal Office notes that a similar fee already exists under ORS 326.607 for school volunteers.  
A more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


